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Circular No. 11/2006 
 
To: 
NHS and other participating employers 
NHS Trade unions and staff associations 
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_____ _____ 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

NHS Superannuation Scheme Scotland – Valuation 

 
The Report of the 1999 valuation of the Scheme has now been approved and published.  A copy of 
the report is available via the SPPA web site http://www.sppa.gov.uk 
 
The report confirms that the current employer rate of 14% is adequate and no change is 
recommended. 
 
SPPA are now beginning work with the Government Actuaries Department to prepare the data for 
the next valuation due as at 31 March 2004 and it is hoped that his will conclude later next year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
I M Clapperton 
NHS Scheme Manager=
 


